
Dear Students and Parents,        February 21, 2022 

 It’s SCIENCE FAIR TIME!!  

 This year, the SCIENCE FAIR will be held on 

Thursday, April 7
th
! Students who participate MUST register no later than 

Wednesday, April 1
st

. 

How does my child sign up? 
 This year, registration will be done electronically here: 

https://forms.gle/ehbVPPM47ADdbGTS8 Where possible, each child who 

participates should register using his/her school email account.  Students can log in 

to this account by navigating to mail.wash12.org using the same username as the 

LEXIA username with @washk12.org added to the end, and the password is also the 

same as LEXIA).   

 During the registration process, please pay close attention that there will be two 

categories this year: Experimental Design (traditional) and Engineering Design.  

Documents regarding these categories will be available during the electronic 

registration process. 

 Please understand that registrations will not be accepted after the Registration 

cut-off date (April 1
st

).  Your best bet is to sign up as soon as possible! 

 

 

Thank you for your involvement!  If you have questions, please contact  

Mrs. Linda Shaffer linda.shaffer@washk12.org 

Mrs. Adrienne Bangerter adrienne.bangerter@washk12.org  

BES Science Fair Coordinators 
 

REMINDER: If you are doing the Achiever Medallion, you must do 

the Science Fair if you did not do a Reflections project earlier in the 

school year. 
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